
 

 

                                                       UR Medicine Laboratory Relocation Project 
 

 
Date: April 29, 2019 
 
Over the next several months UR Medicine Labs will be transitioning a majority of laboratory operations to 
our new site located at 211 Bailey Rd, West Henrietta, NY 14586. Our new state of the art laboratory will 
increase efficiencies, provide much needed space to accommodate significant growth as well as to better 
serve the medical community. 
 
In this transition we will be consolidating many laboratories, including some currently located at Strong 
Memorial Hospital and our entire Ridgeland Road site.  A significant portion of our operations will remain 
at Strong Memorial Hospital, as well as those from our affiliate Hospital laboratories. 
 
The majority of testing performed by UR Medicine Labs will continue with little or no disruption. In some 
cases, we will need to send testing to other facilities for a short time. Notification will be sent when this 
happens. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support.  
 
 
From: Melissa Allen  
 Director of Operations, UR Medicine Labs 

University of Rochester Medical Center 
 Phone: (585) 275-5904 
 E-mail: Melissa_Allen@urmc.rochester.edu 


